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LETTER DATED 16 JULY 1999 FROM THE SECRETARY-GENERAL
ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

| have the honour to transmit to you herewith a letter dated 14 July 1999
from the High Representative for the Implementation of the Peace Agreement on
Bosnia and Herzegovina (see annex).

I should be grateful if you would bring the present letter to the attention
of the members of the Security Council.

(Signed ) Kofi A. ANNAN
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Annex

Letter dated 14 July 1999 from the High Representative for the
Implementation of the Peace Agreement on Bosnia and Herzegovina
addressed to the Secretary-General

| have the honour to transmit to you the fourteenth report on the
activities of the High Representative for the Implementation of the Peace
Agreement on Bosnia and Herzegovina. | would appreciate your making this report
available to the Security Council.

(Signed ) Carlos WESTENDORP
High Representative



Enclosure

Report by the High Representative for the Implementation

of the Peace Agreement on Bosnia and Herzegovina to the

Secretary-General

April-June 1999
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